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Dear parents …  
Corona Virus updates 

All updates can be  found on the school website where there is a link to the latest 
advice from the government.  

https://www.perryhall.co.uk/coronavirus-advice/  
and  

 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-
cant-do/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do  

Competition Winners! 
We asked Year 4 to design a poster to celebrate Woodthorne’s 60th Birthday. All of the 
entries were fantastic - thank you to everyone who sent one in.  

4C  

Solomon 
4P 

Harmeet 

Woodthorne News 

Year 4  

Monday 15th June 

Thank you for all of your hard work so far, the work submitted before half term was out-
standing, yet again. We are so proud of you all for keeping up your diligence and deter-
mination to continue your home learning. Here are a few that caught 
our eye this week:  

 

Teachers’ Corner—What have we been up to?  

This week in Teachers’ Corner, Mrs Cotterill and her little boy have been trying their hand at printing. They used 
bubble wrap and finger prints to create an effective beehive complete with busy bees. Mrs Priest has spent time 
celebrating her daughter’s 1st birthday this week with lots of cake and presents.  

 

Hello Year 4!   
We hope you are all well and staying safe.  

It’s great to see so many of you still continuing with your Home 
Learning. You have all showed such super determination and 

dedication. 
                        Keep up the tremendous work! 

 

Oscar Jesse Husna Queenie 
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